
Waterford Citizens Association 

Minutes of the Business Meeting 

8 June 2004 

 

President Ed Lehmann convened the business meeting at 7:30pm. Motion was made, 
seconded, and approved to accept the minutes of the meetings of February 11 as 
submitted. Eighteen members war in attendance. 
 
Old business 

 
Street lights: Ed Lehmann noted that the WCA pays part of the electricity costs of the 
village street lights as the result of Waterford requesting to be part of a rural street light 
program years ago. Under this Loudoun County program, the County took over the 
maintenance of the street lights and paid part of the electricity costs. Paul Rose 
commented that because we paid part of the bill, the WCA was able to stop the 
installation of the orange vapor lights. 
 
New Business 

 
A report on Simms house was given by Laura Shaw. The HDRC deferred a vote because 
the plans for the addition were not detailed enough. 
 
Jim Waggoner the WCA Treasurer noted that members had contributed an additional 
$2000 for the July 4th activities when paying their dues. 
 
Revised Comprehensive Plan: Kathleen Hughes encouraged everyone to email the Board 
of Supervisors about their views on the Board’s changes to the Plan. She then reviewed 
some the groups concerned about fighting to maintain the Plan as it was passed by the 
previous Board. 
 
The meeting was formally adjourned at 8:15. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Ed Lehmann 
President, Waterford Citizens' Association 
 


